
From: Andy 
Sent: 3/07/2022 6:18:11 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Unwarranted closure order of Be!rose Bowling Club's kids' play area 

Hi, 

Can't believe Council would even entertain this nonsesnical imposition in response to the 
sounds of kids having a litte fun. 

This is especially ludicrous given that so little constructive amusement for kids, actually 
prompted by exercise instead of gazing at TV, computer or other devices, is available to kids; 
they are having a tough enough time as it is. We should all think ourselves lucky that they 
would actually want to play outside. 

And considering how few residences could possibly be within earshot, or 'affected', the notion 
of closing the Be!rose Bowling Club's generously provided play area sounds like something out 
of Monty Python (but without the humour). 

Hoping you cancel this proposed closure. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andy Otes 
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